
ACCESS TO
JUSTICE IN
SURREY
We want to continue our work to develop projects to
meet the community need for specialist legal advice
in Surrey, but we need your help to do this.  Please
consider making a donation to the Surrey Project so
that we can take our work further.   

You can visit our website to learn more or donate
directly through the QR code below: 

SWLLC.ORG/SURREY

For any questions, contact us at surrey@swllc.org


